
PROVIDER ALERT

PROVIDER COUNCIL MEETING - JUNE 14, 2019
CANCELLED

MAY 23, 2019

Due to a conflicting date with the 7th Annual Conference on Problem Gambling that BHA
sponsors, there will be no Provider Council Meeting on June 14, 2019.
 
Questions submitted by Monday, June 3, 2019 and will be addressed via email/minutes
update. Questions should be submitted
to: marylandproviderrelations@beaconhealthoptions.com
 
The next Provider Council Meeting will be held on Friday, July 12, 2019 at
10:00a.m. at the Beacon Health Options Maryland Offices located at

1099 Winterson Road
 Suite 200

 Linthicum, Md. 21090
 

Provider Alerts can be viewed online by clicking on the following link:
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.html.

Provider Alerts typically published to the website within 10 business days.
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